Debra Thomeson

From: Ruth Johnson <ruthajohnson@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 2:42 PM

To: Assembly

Cc: Debra Thompson

Subject: Skylark Affordable Housing

Good afternoon,
I am writing in representation of myself.

I would like to voice my support for the Burrell's affordable housing project. What a blessing to have people step
forward who possess the will, interest, and means to solve this critical issue in our community.

Obviously, the end result will not be affordable if the land cannot be obtained at a reasonable cost. Fair market value is
not a lot to ask. The borough should be bending over backwards to push this project forward, removing as much red
tape and making it as easy and painless for the developers as possible. Thank you to those assembly members who are
collaborating to make this happen.

As a final note, if it is possible, | ask that you put it on the agenda to recuse any assembly member with a personal
interest in Skylark Park's proposed housing development from voting on issues pertaining. It seems like the right thing
to do when your personal desires so clearly conflict with the needs of the community.

Thank you for your time,

Ruth Johnson
ruthajohnson@gmail.com




